
October 2, 2015 
 
Changing our campus name to Kansas State University Polytechnic Campus has spurred support 
as well as criticism in the community. The need to stay relevant in higher education is important 
and I know this could be a great way to develop a more secure identity for the Salina campus. 
 
The Student Governing Association has heard a variety of opinions from the student body about 
the name change. There are many valid concerns from students, which should be heard. I 
encourage students to continue to ask questions and seek answers. From these answers, I 
personally am sure the positive aspects will continue to come out about the new name. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Elliot Rogers 
SGA President 
 
	
  


